
Research Participants Wanted 

Electromagnetic 
Hypersensitivity Study   

The University of Wollongong is conducting a study investigating 
the role of radiofrequency (RF) emissions, similar to those from 
mobile phones and Wi-Fi, on Electromagnetic Hypersensitivity 
(EHS). 

 
We are seeking individuals who consider themselves to suffer 
from EHS to participate in this research.  
 
You may be eligible if you: 
 

• Are at least 18 years of age 
• Suffer from EHS 
•Are willing to be exposed to RF  
emissions (approximately equal to a mobile phone) 
• Are willing to contribute 5 half-days to science 

 

If you are interested in participating in this research or would like 
more information please contact: 

 
Adam Verrender: av138@uowmail.edu.au 

Phone: (02) 4239 2118  

V1.07/04/15 

Attachment I 


	Slide Number 1

